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I Strongly oppose this bill. The agencies have not been responsible in their use of 

taxpayer funds. Whether it be ODOT or the department of forestry or other agencies, 

the mismanagement and misuse of funds continues with no audit and no results. 

Now you want to pass a bill without knowing The amount of funds required or 

necessary. This shows a lack of due diligence from legislators. No more money for 

inept ODOT… no new taxes. 

Respectfully submitted, 

L Hafer 


